
 

COVID-19 Update for Primary Care

WHEN Friday, August 6th 2021

12:30 PM - 1:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

With the extension of the lockdown affecting Greater Sydney, the

spread of COVID-19 infections across the area and interstate, and

ongoing COVID-19 vaccination program rollout, we would like to invite

you to attend a brief update via webinar to be held on Friday 6th

August. This update is for all general practice and primary care

providers.

The session will provide updated information on the following:

•	Epidemiology of COVID-19 Delta strain

•	The current situation with COVID-19 delta variant in the Central Coast

region

•	Vaccine Rollout in the Hunter, New England & Central Coast Regions

Scan for more information

and registration details
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